
Vice  President  Hussein  Al
Sheikh thanks countries that
recognize  the  Palestinian
people’s  right  to  an
independent state
Ramallah, September 21, 2025 – In a statement issued today,
Sunday, the Vice President of the State of Palestine, Mr.
Hussein  Al  Sheikh,  expressed  his  gratitude  to  the  United
Kingdom, Canada, and Australia, calling it a historic day in
the  life  of  the  Palestinian  people  and  their  legitimate
rights.

Al Sheikh said: “The international victory for truth, rights,
suffering, displacement, and oppression. The world triumphs
for humanity, justice, peace, and the right of peoples to
self-determination”

He added: “Thank you, Britain, Canada, and Australia, for
recognizing the State of Palestine. A historic day in the life
of the Palestinian people and their legitimate rights.”

Sheikh  noted  that  this  recognition  is  the  fruit  of  the
patience,  steadfastness,  resilience,  and  sacrifices  of  the
great people of Palestine.
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